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Welcome back to running club in 2024 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The first running club of 2024 took place last Thursday.  Pupils (ranging from Upper 3 to 

Lower 5) ran from school to the beautiful grounds of Harewood.   

Our school dog Cherry is also a regular runner and like all of us, she looks forward to her 

weekly running session.  Running is a great way to gain fresh air, keep fit and enjoy the 

outdoors. We also see lots of wildlife along the route, including deer, kites and squirrels. 

Running club is open to all High School pupils and we welcome new members. Our numbers 

are growing every week, so join us and start the new year with a new goal. 

 

Mrs Marae Burns 


